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Well its that time of year again! A time when the leaves 
begin to changes into all the beautiful shades of autumn, 
harvest is in full swing, and we start planning for the  
upcoming holiday season! We have so many fun plans for 
the holiday season here at Pleasant View Home, one of 
which is our annual Gift Day celebration! 
 

Gift Day this year will bring back the community meal and 
also feature an online Auction. Gift Day will be celebrated at 
the Inman Community Center on November 10th and will 
feature a meal of Chili/Chicken Noodle Soup and Cinnamon 
rolls with the fixings! The online auction will go live a few 
weeks prior to Gift Day so please be sure to keep an eye on 
our Facebook page for more details as we get closer!  
 

A special thanks to Paula Miller, our Marketing Director, for 
all her hard work in putting this together each year for our 
residents and community as well as a thank you to all of our 
donors and vendors who supply the items for the raffle and 
supper! Have a Happy Holiday season everyone! 

Some of our residents got to go to the Kansas State Fair 
to enjoy some time out in the community! It is so nice to 
get to take our residents out on outings after a long  
hiatus due to Covid. It was so good to see them smile and 
enjoy all the vendors, food, and animals!  

We had a very special birthday September 11th 
as our own Anna Grace turned 100! We enjoyed 
celebrating with her with family with cake and 
many laughs! Here’s to many more birthdays 
Anna Grace!  

John 6:54                                                                                                                    
Whoever eats My flesh and drinks My blood has eternal life;                                                           

and I will raise him up at the last day. 
 

Pastors and preachers learn very quickly that their message 
may encourage some in their audience, but also may disturb 
others. Moreover, some may leave the room feeling very 
confused. On this day Jesus was speaking to a crowd in Ca-
pernaum, His “home town” in the days of His public ministry.  
The words that He used are very graphic, and potentially also 
very disturbing; for He spoke of “eating His flesh,” and 
“drinking His blood.” What kind of talk is this? Well, for one 
thing, as with any speaker, don’t take every word that he 
says LITERALLY! When Jesus spoke of “eating” and 
“drinking,” the reader and listener should not take them lit-
erally, no more so than when Jesus told Nicodemus (John 3) 
that he needed to be “born again.” Likewise when He told 
the Samaritan woman – “the water that I shall give…will be-
come in him a fountain of water springing up into everlasting 
life” (John 4:14). 
Reading the whole discourse (John 6:32-64), it becomes obvi-
ous that Jesus used graphic wording to stimulate their faith 
in Him, that if they would truly appropriate Him into their 
lives, they would gain the assurance of eternal life, and the 
confidence that their dead bodies one day would be resur-
rected (John 6:54). Many chose not to follow the Lord after 
this discourse (v. 66); but some like Peter stayed with Him, 
indicating that their faith truly was in Him; for Peter said, 
“Lord, to whom shall we go? You have the words of eternal 
life; and we have come to believe and know that You are the 
Christ, the Son of the living God” (v. 69). 
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Resident Rights 

 

• Right to receive appropriate Social Services including: 
- Counseling 

- Assistance solving problems with other residents 

- Assistance with contacting legal and financial professionals 

- Assistance with coordination of care with physicians, dental 
care practitioners, podiatry services, vision services, hearing 
services and any other referral services needed for life enhance-
ment and achieving highest practicable level of functioning 

- Discharge planning 

- Development or amendment of Advance Directives 

• Right to have reasonable access to use of a telephone in-
cluding TTY and TDD services and a place in facility 
where calls can be made without being overheard including 
the right to retain and use a cellular phone at resident’s 
own expense 

• Right to share a room with his/her spouse either of opposite 
gender or same-sex spouse/partner when married or united 
residents live in same facility and both spouses consent to 
arrangement 

• Right to choose a roommate, when practicable 

• Right to self-administer medications if interdisciplinary 
team when clinically appropriate 

• Right to leave the facility by therapeutic leave/visits or dis-
charge 

• Right to refuse a transfer to another room in the facility if 
the purpose of the transfer aligns with those included in the 
Resident Right Acknowledgement Form 

• Right to have protection against unfair transfer or dis-
charge 

  Our Mission:  
It is the mission of Pleasant View Home to provide a safe, comfortable, 

Christian environment where individuals may recover as well as live life to 
the fullest. 

We love our Residents here at PVH! 
These past few months have been 
full of crafts, laughs, and compan-
ionship both within our facility and 
in the  
community.  
 

We welcome back Becky Wagler as 
our Heritage SSD/AD and welcome 
Kimberly Bryant as our new Ivy 
Grove SSD/AD. We look forward to 
all the fun new activities these ladies 
will bring to our residents! 
 

Don’t forget to follow us on Face-
book for many more fun photos and  
announcements from PVH as we 
head into the holiday season!  


